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I strongly support HB 3086 with the -4 amendment to update the ODWF Commission 

structure to the river basin management model. This model is a scientific based 

model rather than the political model currently in use. Changing to the river basin 

model will benefit fish and wildlife and will allow for easier and more sensible 

management efforts by OFWF.  


